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Friday, 10th January 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 4 Ancient Egyptian Day – Wednesday, 5th February   
 
To celebrate our learning in history about the Ancient Egyptian civilisation, the children are invited to 
come to school in Ancient Egyptian themed clothing. Homemade costumes are encouraged (see 
below for some inspiration)! 
 
Throughout the day, the pupils will be acting in role as Ancient Egyptian inventors and will be 
completing some design and technology themed activities to consolidate and further their 
knowledge and understanding of the Ancient Egyptian civilisation, ready for their end of topic 
presentations next term.  
 
If you have any queries regarding this day, please contact the school via email. Thank you for your 
support. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
The Year 4 Team 
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